
From: Kella Horton
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Homeless camping
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 11:50:10 AM

Being complacent and pointing fingers is not the solution. It is TIME to
make PDX SAFE and CLEAN again. The citizens of Portland and Multnomah county do not feel safe. Our bike
paths are in shambles. Our shoulders of our roads are plagued with cars and recreational vehicles. These people need
to be off our streets now. Not in 18 months. Action now!!!
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